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To book on activities please email 

spdcparentcarerbooking@sp-dc.org 

Bookings will close on  Monday 7th November @ 9am 

 

Sandwell Strengthening Families 

November Information Session will be provided by Sandwell Strengthening Families Team.                                     

The session will be led by senior practitioner Susan Few, who will explain about the Early Help  

Team’s services and the support the team can offer to families. 

Light refreshments will be provided. 

Tuesday 15th November 2022 at 10.00am-11.00am 

Galton Valley Children’s Centre, Great Arthur St, Smethwick B66 1DH. 

 

Saturday 19th November @               

6.30pm-9.oopm 

Ten Pin Dudley, Castle Gate Park, Castlegate Way, Dudley, DY1 4TA 

 We are delighted to invite you to our long awaited moms night out.  

Enjoy a game of bowling and partake in a tasty snack, followed by a cocktail/

mocktail but more importantly a chance to have a great time! 

It is important that you let us know what you would like to eat when      

booking. Your choices are chicken burger, cheese burger, spicy bean burger 

(Vegetarian) all will be served with fries. 

Places are limited for this event. 

Moms night out! 

Dads Paint Balling! 
Saturday 12th November 2022 at 08.45am-12.30pm 

Deansford Lane, Kidderminster, DY10 3NN 

A fun filled Saturday morning awaits you at UK Paintball in Kidderminster. 

We challenge you to test your skills against each other, all equipment including paintballs will be provided.                                                                                                                    

Come dressed for the weather on the day! 

Light refreshments will be available to purchase.                                                    

Places are limited for this event. 


